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It is well past time to return Oregon to the sanity and safety that year round Standard 

time will offer to Oregon citizens.   Daylight savings time costs us untold millions of 

dollars and adversely affects the health of all. 

 

The impact of twice switching our clocks creates a negative impact on our economy, 

a health impact on everyday working people and especially to our children. 

 

Please vote in support of SB1548. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Bill Mason 

Clackamas County 

 


